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Nixon F.B.I. Choice 'Soon'  

Washington, Feb. 6 (AP) - President Nixon has not 

decided on a permanent director of the Federal Bureau of 

Investigation but will do so relatively soon, the White 

House said Tuesday [6 Feb]. Ronald L. Zeigler, White 

House press secretary, responding to questions, said the 

acting director L. Patrick Gray 3d "has been doing a very 

good job" since the death of J. Edgar Hoover. 

[Complete.] 
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